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Letter From the President 

2018 has been another rewarding year for GPA, as we
continued to pursue our mission of preserving the built 
and natural environment of Guilford. Here are some of our 
accomplishments this year: 

• Our most recent project Is working on protecting the
historic Davis House (ca1792), located on Goose Lane at Exit
59. We have entered Into discussions with Yale New Haven
Hospital regarding the protection, restoration and reuse of the
building. lhe house has a very rich history connected to the
history of Guilford, of Connecticut, and the country as a whole.
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• lhe Sustainable Guilford Task Force has recently formed, and will work not only on reducing
energy needs in public buildings and schools, but will use cost effective environmental management
strategies that will help protect the health and safety of Town residents, and protect our fragile coastal
and Inland resources. Howard Brown Is representing GPA on the task force.

• lhe Witness Stones Project alms to acknowledge the history of slavery In Guilford and to honor
the humanity and contributions of the enslaved people here by placing engraved stones where they
lived, worked or prayed. The Project Is gearing up for year two, with the stone Installation ceremony
planned for November 15th on the Green.

• lhe Marjorie Schmitt Visitor Kiosk, located at 32 Church St, had its fourth successful season this
year, giving visitors information on the five house museums, local events, hiking trails, and other
recreational activities, shopping, services, and more. Visit our website at www.vlsltguilfordct.com

• Visitors and residents alike took the free Around the Green Walking Tours this season. On the
tour, volunteers explain the history of the Green, and the surrounding homes, businesses and civic
buildings, most of which are on the National Register of Historic Places. Tours originate at the Visitor
Kiosk.

• lhe State of Connecticut has approved the design and content of the "Welcome to Guilford" signs,
to be placed at the end of each exit from 1 -95. The next step for the Guilford Tourism Committee is to
present the plan to the Board of Selectmen for their approval.

• Gullford's Hyland House and Grlswold Museums hosted the annual Early Guilford Days, as well as
Early Guilford Family Days this past year. Representatives from the Five House Museums meet 4-5
times a year to plan collaborative projects.

You may want to read In more detail about our accomplishments In this newsletter. To contribute to 
our preservation efforts, please use the enclosed remittance envelope or to use your credit card, visit 
www.guilfordpreservation.org 

Thank you, 

Shirley Glrlonl, President 












